
2015 PARA Coaches Report 

 

 

The 2015 PARA season can be called a success, marked by quality 

championship races and venues.  The new championship schedule 

worked as expected.     

Area for Concern: 

 The pool of working coaches in PARA continues to decline.   

 Limited availability of coaches who are willing to take post season 

assignments 

 The state wide shortage of course setters  

 A small pool of Coaches who carry a Referee License 

Recommendation: 

 Continue the partnership with USSA East to bring more Education 

opportunities to PARA 

 Clubs need to put an emphasis on developing coaches  

 PARA should continue to promote speed development and the 

use of the Blue Mountain SG camp 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

Bruce Newman 

 

 

 


